
Sent: Friday, 24 March 2006 17:14 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

NR/620/DA - UKL13664 - Notice of Non Implementation 

Dear Colleague, 

I regret to inform you that the change scheduled for 25-Mar-06 - UKL13664 EU VAT Directive 
Compliance - will not be implemented this weekend as planned. 

My apologies the late notification of this matter. 

We would like to reschedule this change as soon as possible, and I would ask that you send 
comments with regards to potential implementation dates.  I would request that any comments that 
you have are sent to me as soon as possible, but would request that any comments are received 
by 31-Mar-2006 so that we can consider these within the decision for the revised implementation 
date. 

The other changes scheduled for implementation this weekend are not affected by this notification. 

Should you have any questions regarding this note, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards 

 

David Addison 

Project Manager 

Business Projects 

xoserve 

david.addison@xoserve.com <mailto:david.addison@xoserve.com> 

0121 713 5545 

07886 856590 


